
You are invited to 

A ‘Getting To Know Us’ session  

on  

 

 
  

_______________________11:00-2:30____________ 

We look forward to meeting you then 

Miss McFadden  Mrs Hardy 

 

  

YEAR 6  STUDENTS  WHO HAVE  A PLACE  AT 

HORSFORTH  SCHOOL  FOR SEPTEMBER  2022 

at 

Thursday 26th May 2022 



 

 

 

 

 

  

ON THIS DAY YOU WILL  

- meet Miss McFadden (Year Co-ordinator for Year 7)  

and Mrs Hardy (Pastoral Behaviour officer for Year 7) 

 

- have a talk about a typical day in Year 7 

 

- learn about our expectations around Uniform,  Behaviour and                     

Attendance 

 

- have a free lunch in our diner! 

 

- get a chance to speak to our current Year 7 about their first year at      

Horsforth School 


